
Thumbdrive Order Form 
 

Hi everyone, 

 

We’re gearing up for the final week of preparations before our big show! ​Once again, photography 

and video recording is prohibited during the shows at the Florence Simmonds Performance Hall. 

However, a professional video recording of the show will be produced by Perry Williams during our 

Wednesday evening show. We also have two photographers coming to take photos of our cast 

members backstage before the show, as well as on stage during the performance. All of these photos 

and the video recording are available to purchase on a thumbdrive that is yours to keep. We’re asking 

$20 for each thumbdrive, to cover the costs of our video recording, a small stipend for our 

photographers, and the cost of the thumbdrives. Please indicate below your child’s name and class 

and the number of thumbdrives that you would like to purchase. Order forms and money can be 

passed in to Mrs. Davis in the music room or Mme Megan in 6G. Thumbdrives will be prepared in the 

weeks following the show and delivered to students in their classrooms. Many thanks! 

 

 

 

 

****************************************************************************************************************************** 

 

Thumbdrive Order Form 
 

Order forms and money can be passed in to Mrs. Davis in the music room or Mme Megan in 6G. 

 

Child’s name: ​_____________________________ 
Class: ​___________________________________ 
 

 

Number of thumbdrives: ​_____________ 
Amount of money enclosed (Cash or Check): ​_________________________  


